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Caspase-9 Rabbit pAb

Catalog Number: bs-0050R

Target Protein: Caspase-9

Concentration: 1mg/ml

Form: Liquid

Host: Rabbit

Clonality: Polyclonal

Isotype: IgG

Applications: WB (1:500-2000), IHC-P (1:100-500), IHC-F (1:100-500), IF (1:100-500), Flow-Cyt (1ug/Test),

ICC/IF (1:100)

Reactivity: Human, Mouse, Rat (predicted:Rabbit, Pig, Sheep, Cow)

Predicted MW: 35/50 kDa

Entrez Gene: 842

Swiss Prot: P55211

Source: KLH conjugated synthetic peptide derived from human Caspase-9 subunit p35: 271-314/416.

Purification: affinity purified by Protein A

Storage: 0.01M TBS (pH7.4) with 1% BSA, 0.02% Proclin300 and 50% Glycerol.

Shipped at 4℃. Store at -20℃ for one year. Avoid repeated freeze/thaw cycles.

Background: Caspase 9 (also known as ICE like apoptotic protease 6 (ICE LAP6), apoptotic protease Mch6,

and apoptotic protease activating factor 3 (Apaf3)) is a member of the peptidase family C14

that contains a CARD domain. This caspase is active as a heterotetramer and has been

reported to have two isoforms. ProCaspase 9 has been reported to be approximately 47 kD.

This caspase is present in the cytosol and, upon activation, translocates to the

mitochondria. Caspase 9 is involved in the caspase activation cascade responsible for

apoptosis execution and cleaves/activates Caspase 3 and Caspase 6. Caspase 9 is inhibited

by the dominant negative isoform, BclXL, cIAP1, cIAP2, XIAP, and Livin. This caspase

becomes activated when recruited to Apaf1/cytochrome c complex, and following cleavage

by Apaf1, granzyme B, Caspase 3, possibly Caspase 8 and Caspase 10 into large p37 and

small p10 subunits. Caspase 9 intereacts with BIRC7 and has been shown to cleave PARP

and vimentin.
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Sample: Urinary bladder(Mouse) Lysate at 40 ug Jurkat(Human) Cell Lysate at 30 ug Primary: Anti-Caspase-9
(bs-20773R) at 1/1000 dilution Secondary: IRDye800CW Goat Anti-Rabbit IgG at 1/20000 dilution Predicted
band size: 46-51'35'37 kD Observed band size: 35 kD

Tissue/cell: human brain tissue; 4% Paraformaldehyde-fixed and paraffin-embedded; Antigen retrieval:
citrate buffer ( 0.01M, pH 6.0 ), Boiling bathing for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% Hydrogen
peroxide for 30min; Blocking buffer (normal goat serum,C-0005) at 37℃ for 20 min; Incubation: Anti-
Caspase-9 Polyclonal Antibody, Unconjugated(bs-0050R) 1:300, overnight at 4°C, followed by conjugation to
the secondary antibody(SP-0023) and DAB(C-0010) staining

Paraformaldehyde-fixed, paraffin embedded (Rat bladder); Antigen retrieval by boiling in sodium citrate
buffer (pH6.0) for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% hydrogen peroxide for 20 minutes; Blocking
buffer (normal goat serum) at 37°C for 30min; Antibody incubation with (Caspase-9) Polyclonal Antibody,
Unconjugated (bs-0050R) at 1:800 overnight at 4°C, followed by operating according to SP Kit(Rabbit)
(sp-0023) instructionsand DAB staining.

Paraformaldehyde-fixed, paraffin embedded (rat heart); Antigen retrieval by boiling in sodium citrate buffer
(pH6.0) for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% hydrogen peroxide for 20 minutes; Blocking buffer
(normal goat serum) at 37°C for 30min; Antibody incubation with (Caspase-9) Polyclonal Antibody,
Unconjugated (bs-0050R) at 1:400 overnight at 4°C, followed by operating according to SP Kit(Rabbit)
(sp-0023) instructionsand DAB staining.

Paraformaldehyde-fixed, paraffin embedded (mouse pancreas); Antigen retrieval by boiling in sodium citrate
buffer (pH6.0) for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% hydrogen peroxide for 20 minutes; Blocking
buffer (normal goat serum) at 37°C for 30min; Antibody incubation with (Caspase-9) Polyclonal Antibody,
Unconjugated (bs-0050R) at 1:200 overnight at 4°C, followed by operating according to SP Kit(Rabbit)
(sp-0023) instructionsand DAB staining.

Paraformaldehyde-fixed, paraffin embedded (rat pancreas); Antigen retrieval by boiling in sodium citrate
buffer (pH6.0) for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% hydrogen peroxide for 20 minutes; Blocking
buffer (normal goat serum) at 37°C for 30min; Antibody incubation with (Caspase-9) Polyclonal Antibody,
Unconjugated (bs-0050R) at 1:200 overnight at 4°C, followed by operating according to SP Kit(Rabbit)
(sp-0023) instructionsand DAB staining.
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